
2014 Show

Dear friends,

  

STA programs  will be on hold while we secure legal status (or regroup). Until that  time keep
singing and dancing and practicing for the next competition!  Check back soon to see the 2012
show video. Applause to all the talented  competitors. We look forward to seeing you soon
again.

  

-The Special Talents Amercia Team
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